
  
John Rossi 

 55 Water Street, 32nd Floor  
New York, NY 10041 

(T) 516-868-5600 
jrossi@mettel.net 

 
September 13, 2023 
       VIA EFIS  

 
 

Nancy Dippel, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street, Suite 100  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360  
 

 Re:  Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, LLC 
Withdrawal of Interexchange Telecommunications Tariff No. 2 
 

Dear Ms. Dippel: 
  
Recently, MetTel became aware that a very old tariff, originally filed in 2005 and never updated, was still 

on file with the Commission.  We apologize for our oversight and respectfully request withdrawal of 

Interexchange Telecommunications Services Tariff No. 2 in its entirety. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
  
 
       
Respectfully submitted, 

 
/s/ John Rossi 
 
John Rossi 
Regulatory Analyst 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: S. Sullivan, VP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs   


